

October 2023

Dear Patient,

In August of 2020, I was delighted to join the team of Hamzavi Dermatology/Dermatology Specialists. Since that time, I have had the honor and pleasure of getting to know you and your families, treating patients at office locations in Fort Gratiot, Grosse Pointe, Canton and Livonia. I have been very lucky to work with such a wonderful organization to help you meet your dermatologic goals and needs.

I will be leaving my position in mid-November to turn my focus towards my family and taking care of my newborn son.

My colleagues Dr. Caitlin Porubsky and Rhiannon Bailey PA-C will continue to provide exceptional care to the patients of the Dermatology Specialists of Livonia. I would like to thank you for entrusting me with your care and allowing me the honor of serving you and your families.

Our office and I will be happy to answer questions on how we can best assist you with this transition.

Sincerely,

Fatima Fahs MD, FAAD